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Hi there. 
 
Sustrans welcomes the opportunity to comment on Strensall with Towthorpe’s Neighbourhood Plan.  
 
We’re showing the development of a new walking & cycling route from the centre of York (where the existing Foss 
Islands Path meets Wigginton Road) by New Earswick and out to Strensall (and beyond) via Haxby on our National 
Cycle Network (NCN) development plan.  
 
So we support the aspiration to create a public right of way by the River Foss between Haxby Moor Road and 
Towthorpe Road as a step towards this, and would like to suggest looking into the feasibility of creating it as an 
accessible multi-user path for those who’d like to cycle as well as walk - and possibly ride horses too?  
 
If further discussions arise, Sustrans would be keen to be involved and bring its wide experience of developing 
traffic-free routes to such an undertaking. 
 
More information about us and the NCN can be found here - www.sustrans.org.uk 
 
Thanks. 
 

 
Network Development Manager (Yorkshire) 
Sustrans England North 
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